DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
NEW YORK DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10278-0090
November 7, 2012

Mr. Jonathan Greco

NYS Department of Conservation
625 Broadway, 12" floor
Albany, NY 12233-7016

Subject: Technical Memorandum, Vicinity Property Assessment, Colonie FUSRAP
Site, Colonie NY
Dear Mr. Greco:

Based on our meeting in Albany, we have been made aware that you have not
recetved an updated copy of the Final Technical Memorandum of the Vicinity Property
Assessment completed in October 2010, The US Army Corps of Engineers incorporated
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation comments. Enclosed please
find one PDF copy for your file. We apologize for the oversight and would request that
you and your team review the document and provide a concurrence letter.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (917) 790-8230.

Cc: Mr. John Abunaw, NYSDEC
Phyllis Della-Camera, CENAB
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